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variants .Assessment of the performance of various radionuclides against the
World Health Organization Biological and Radiological Weapons Convention
requirements. World Health Organization has recently required the provision of
radiological protection measures against the countries which use biological and
radiological weapons (B+R). The aim of this study is to evaluate the performance
of various radionuclides used in B+R research and development against the
provisions of WHO requirements. The various radionuclides are evaluated using the
International Commission on Radiological Protection (ICRP) 66, ICRP 67, ICRP 110
and ICRP 114 publications and recommended practices. The biological effects as a
result of the release of radionuclides from the weapons are calculated based on
the release activity, the dose rate, the dose equivalent per unit activity
(d(Ra)), the dose-effect relationship and the minimum detectable effect. The
results show that radionuclides with the most stringent dose limits are Br-36,
I-131, Pu-239, Cs-137, Tc-99m and I-123. The ICRP 110 and 114 publications are
very short and provide only a limited dose limits for some radionuclides which
are based on the radiological protection regulations in the USA and Canada. The
present results provide the minimum dose limits for various radionuclides
according to the recommendations of WHO and will be very useful for B+R research
and development.This invention is directed to a means for correcting the defect
in the sight of the animal eye of patients who are afflicted with cataracts, and,
more particularly, to an implant that can be inserted into the affected eye to
relieve the clouding over of the cataractous lens and restore the patient's
visual acuity. In the prior art, a number
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